Dear Parents of St. Francis Students,

I am very happy to share with you that once again this year, we will be having Adoration of the Blessed
Sacrament in the chapel at St. Francis School . I hope that you will prayerfully consider participating in
this wonderful form of worship and prayer. We need you to make this a success! It is a great opportuni-
ty for us to pray for our St. Francis students, families, staff, priests, and our own personal intentions, but
most of all to spend time with our Lord, adoring and growing closer to Him.

Here’s how it works.

* Adoration will take place each Tuesday from 8:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. starting on
Tuesday September 26th, 2017.

* Adorers will sign up for one hour time slots. If needed, you may split your time
with someone, but we can never leave Jesus unattended.

» We should have 2 people signed up per hour, to allow coverage in case someone
cannot be there for their scheduled hour.

* You may commit to any number of weeks during the month. For example, you may
commit to Adoration on the 1st, 2nd, 3rd, or 4th /5th Tuesday of each month, or 2
Tuesdays, or every week. If you sign up for the 1st Tuesday, it would be for the 1st
Tuesday of every month of the school year. You get the idea. The important part is
that you set your date with Jesus and keep it!



http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c4ea4ab2aaaf85-adoration1

